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WE ARE READY AND ABLE TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE – TAX OMBUD’S MESSAGE FOR 
SA ON OTO’S 10TH ANNIVERSARY  

Having stood the test of time as a capable organisation with a proven track record in helping to 

resolve taxpayers' complaints against the South African Revenue Service (SARS), the Office of 

the Tax Ombud (OTO) is celebrating its 10th anniversary. 

Established on 1 October 2013, the OTO has been credited with improving the country's tax 

administration system and promoting and championing taxpayer rights. "Today marks a 

milestone, ten years of ensuring fairness in the tax administration system and making a difference 

in taxpayers' lives. We have made a significant contribution towards promoting a healthy balance 

between taxpayer rights and obligations on the one hand and SARS powers and duties on the 

other. We champion the promotion and protection of taxpayer rights through our ongoing Making 

Taxpayers' Rights Matter educational campaign, which takes our services to the doorsteps of 

communities nationwide. We reiterate the call for taxpayers to utilise the free and impartial 

services provided by the OTO to those with complaints against SARS," says Mputa.  

The OTO has published the country's first-ever Compilation of Taxpayers' Rights, Entitlements 

and Obligations to promote its mandate. This document's main aim is to highlight taxpayers' rights 

and obligations as contained in various laws, including the Constitution of the Republic of South 

Africa, 1996 and the Tax Administration Act, 2011, and be used as a reference tool to guide 

taxpayers towards the information needed.  



   
 

Mputa attributes the success of the OTO to its dedicated employees, the support of stakeholders, 

including Finance Ministers, the National Treasury and SARS, and recognised controlling bodies 

in the tax sphere. "We are encouraged by the average 98% implementation by SARS of our non-

binding recommendations. Also worth noting is that, on average, 80% of complaints received by 

the OTO in the past decade were resolved in favour of taxpayers, and only 20% were in favour of 

SARS.  

As we advance, the OTO has undertaken to continue serving taxpayers with excellence and to 

explore new opportunities to engage stakeholders. "One of our priorities in the next decade is to 

promote awareness about the OTO and take our services to the four corners of our country. We 

will continue to benchmark ourselves and, wherever we can, to share our expertise with other 

government institutions – in South Africa and beyond," says Mputa.  

Ends  

Taxpayers and businesses who require the OTO to present to their stakeholders 

may make requests through communications@taxombud.gov.za  

 

For more information, visit www.taxombud.gov.za  
ISSUED BY THE OFFICE OF TAX OMBUD  
Pearl Seopela: Senior Manager: Communications and Stakeholder Relations  
Mobile: +27 60 971-4551 Email: PSeopela@taxombud.gov.za  
For media interviews, please get in touch with Russel Mamabolo, Specialist: 
Communications and Outreach 
Mobile: +27 81 772 8731 Email: RMamabolo@taxombud.gov.za or 
media@taxombud.gov.za  
 

mailto:communications@taxombud.gov.za
http://www.taxombud.gov.za/
mailto:PSeopela@taxombud.gov.za
mailto:RMamabolo@taxombud.gov.za
mailto:media@taxombud.gov.za

